
 Andrew Mandyam  
Director, Regulatory Affairs,  
 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
June 26, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: EB-2018-0168 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. - QRAM Application            
 
With this letter Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) is following up on its 
EB-2018-0168 July 1, 2018 QRAM application, which Enbridge filed with the 
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) on June 11, 2018. 
 
In its application Enbridge requested the Board to issue an order approving the 
proposed rate adjustments on or before June 21, 2018.  Enbridge would then be 
able to implement the resultant July 1, 2018 QRAM rates during Enbridge’s first 
billing cycle in July 2018.  Enbridge notes that the Board has not yet issued the 
rate order as of June 26, 2018. 
 
Enbridge would like to advise the Board that if the rate order cannot be issued by 
June 27, 2018, then Enbridge will be unable to implement the resultant rates into 
billing for July 1, 2018.  Consequently, the rates established in the EB-2018-0090 
April 1, 2018 QRAM proceeding shall remain in place at the Board-approved 
level until October 1, 2018 QRAM application.  The disposition Purchased Gas 
Variance Account (“PGVA”) balances shall also be deferred to October 1, 2018 
QRAM application. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Encl. 
 
 
cc:   Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 All Interested Parties EB-2017-0086 


